Fortescue.

John Antill

Project Assessment Director
Environmental Assessment Office
Government of British Columbia

Sent via email: John.Antill@gov.bc.ca
26 September 2024

Dear Mr. Antill
Coyote Hydrogen Project

Fortescue recently completed an evaluation of our global project portfolio, with an aim to
prioritize the projects in locations with favorable green energy policies and affordable and
reliable renewable energy.

We have focussed our energy project portfolio to include a pipeline of commercially viable
projects to carry us forward and meet future demand, while acting in the best interests of our
shareholders. With that, we have decided to put on hold our Project Coyote in Prince George
until we are able to secure more favorable power pricing and availability.

We appreciate the support of your department, the BC Government, the City of Prince
George, and the Lheidli T'enneh Nation. We valued the collaboration with you and your team
as we navigated the Early Engagement Phase of the environmental assessment process.

This letter serves as a formal request to withdraw the Coyote Hydrogen Project from the
environmental assessment process.

Yours sincerely
FORTESCUE

Andrew Vesey
President and CEO, North America

Cc
Chief Logan, Lheildi T’enneh Nation
Allan Stoet, Lheildi T'enneh Nation
Kelly Wintemute, Environmental Assessment Office
Kyle Ostman, Environmental Assessment Office
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